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Notable Quantities to Date: PCC 
Pavement: 230 Cubic Yards 
Water Main: 435 Linear Feet  
Storm Sewer: 90 Linear Feet 
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Water Main Installation 
Since the road closure earlier this week, crews have 
already been able to install new Water Main up 
between 1st and 2nd Street.   The City of Tipton 
employees have also been very helpful in sharing their 
knowledge about the existing infrastructure. This 
helps to keep the job moving at a good pace and 
eliminating some of the guesswork involved with 
underground utilities.  

Current Detour Route 
There have been reports of trucks not 
following the posted official detour route of 
South St, Lemon St, 7th St and 9th Streets and 
instead traveling down local non truck route 
streets.  Additional signage will be added to 
discourage truck traffic from traveling outside 
of the detour route.  There have also been 
reports of additional traffic violations on and 
around the detour.  Please make sure you are 
traveling the speed limit and looking out for 
other traffic.  Reference the map (right) for 
information on the detour route. 
 


